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Aim 
We encourage our children to take pride in what they wear and to look clean and smart and be proud to wear 
our school uniform. The Governors have agreed the following school uniform from 1st September 2020 with a 
transition period until 31st December 2020 where the colours permitted in our previous policy will be 
permitted. 
 

School Uniform 

Royal blue sweatshirts or jumpers or cardigans 

Pale blue polo shirts  

Plain charcoal grey trousers skirts or pinafore dresses.  Grey shorts and pale blue gingham dresses in warmer 
weather 

Black or blue shoes (not trainers); in winter months when children travel to school in boots or wellingtons, 
they will be expected to change into their school shoes for indoor wear 

Black, grey or white plain socks or tights 

PE 

White T shirt 

Black shorts  

In winter months, black tracksuit trousers/jogging bottoms and sweatshirt/ jacket.  No hoods on tracksuit tops 
or jackets 

Trainers for outdoor PE (gymnastics, dance and indoor games will be in bare feet) 

 

 No jewellery except for watches or plain silver or gold stud earrings, which must be removed for P.E. When 
children are unable to remove their own earrings, they should bring plasters to cover them. 

 Long hair must be tied back. 

 Appropriate hair accessories to be worn in school colours only.  No brightly coloured bows or scarves. 

 No nail polish or tattoo transfers.  
 
All the above clothing is available from various shops such as Marks & Spencer, Asda, Next.  Sweatshirts, polo 
shirts and fleeces with the school logo are available to order from APC Clothing. Please note, it is not 
mandatory for items to have to the school logo on them.  APC are regularly invited into school for parents to 
purchase school uniform items. Any parent wishing to place an order should make an enquiry at the school 
office. 
 
Please ensure that all clothing is labelled or marked with your child’s name, which will avoid the problem of 
lost items. 
 
 

Policy title School Uniform Policy 

Monitoring and review Reviewed June 2020 

Links N/A 

Staff responsible Headteacher 

Committee responsible FGB 

Date approved 30 June 2020 

Review date September 2022 



 

Page 3 of 3 

 


